
	
		
		
		
The	Einstein	Occupational	Health	Service	(OHS)/Student	Health	Service	(SHS)	is	
pleased	to	announce	that	we	will	be	conducting	the	first	of	two	(regular	
strength)	flu	vaccine	inoculation	programs	for	Einstein	employees	and	
students.		This	year,	in	particular,	it	is	especially	important	to	receive	a	flu	vaccine.	
The	first	round	of	flu	vaccine	will	be	dispensed	on	the	following	days:	

		
Tuesday,	October	6	

		
Wednesday,	October	7	

		
Thursday,	October	8	

		
		

9:30-1:30	
		

Lubin	Dining	Hall	
		

		(located	in	the	Block	Building	on	the	first	floor)	
		
In	our	ongoing	effort	to	ensure	the	safety	of	our	community	during	this	time,	this	
vaccine	will	be	available	by	appointment	only.		Appointments	may	be	made	by	
calling	the	OHS	office	at	718-430-2687	or	718-430-2383	between	the	hours	of	9-
5.	(Since	we	expect	a	large	volume	of	phone	calls,	if	the	lines	are	busy,	please	try	
your	call	again	at	a	later	time).		Individuals	who	have	appointments	will	be	
requested	to	wait	outside	of	Lubin	to	ensure	social	distancing.	Please	arrive	no	
earlier	than	your	appointment	time.	Einstein	IDs	will	be	required.	
		
For	those	employees	who	receive	their	insurance	through	Einstein,	please	be	aware	
that	you	may	receive	the	flu	vaccine,	at	no	cost	to	you,	in	your	doctor’s	office	–	or	
receive	reimbursement	if	you	use	a	pharmacy.			If	you	are	a	member	of	the	1199	
benefit	plan,	you	may	also	receive	the	flu	vaccine	at	no	additional	cost	to	you	at	
pharmacies	where	you	have	your	prescriptions	filled.	You	may	choose	one	of	these	
other	options	if	it	is	more	convenient	for	you.	
		
Thank	you	and	be	well.	
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